
Westlake Elementary School Site Council

Meeting Minutes
April 28, 2021

(Special Meeting Conducted via Zoom)

In Attendance:
Megan Triplett, Principal
Richard Fields, Chairperson
Angela Foll, PFA
Erika Gross, PFA
Jen Fitzgerald, SEDAC
Katrin Bergauer, ELAC
Jen Marvin, Teacher
Angela Bagnuolo, DAC

**************************************

Public Comments: none

New Business
● The district was given a grant to address learning loss during Covid. The special meeting

was called to gather input from the SSC to help facilitate decisions about the distribution
of funds

● 85% of funds will go to in person learning, 15% to remote
● Another metric also requires that 10% be used for paraprofessionals
● Funds must be used by 2022
● Funds will be allotted to the district and divided among the schools
● The funds will be used to address learning loss, extend learning time, provided academic

services and pupil support

Ideas for Funds:
● Staffing, especially yard duty to help children transition back to recess
● Social Emotional Curriculum and extra support
● More access to school counselor
● Intervention
● Support for MAGIC minutes or something similar
● More teachers for smaller classes (concerns were raised about not having enough funds

to impact a large number of students)
● Math support staff
● Field trips
● Furniture (i.e. Individual desks) to facilitate centers and more room for students to move

around
● Lunch tables
● Summer school
● Assessment to help teachers place students levels

Major Discussion Points:
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● The majority of members were very concerned with the students’ social/emotional

well-being and mental health associated with the full time return to campus. Most hoped
that the funding can be used to support these needs.

● Concerns were raised about using the funds to apply to things that can still be used once
Covid ends. For example, desks will always be useful and extra staff will be an immense
help no matter how long we can keep them. However, something like a Plexiglas dividers
may not be needed in the future.

Next School Site Council meeting scheduled for May 12, 2021


